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Y6 Sports Crew – Lunchtime Club at Nether Green Infant School 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  

 

Your child has been selected to attend Nether Green Infant School during lunchtimes to help 

support the younger children to boost their active minutes and improve their fundamental 

movement skills. This is part of the NGJS sport crew activities and is a great opportunity for sports 

crew to put their training into practice and to further develop their leadership skills. 

 

The dates for the lunchtime club are as follows: 

Session 1: Monday 9th June 

Session 2: Monday 16th June 

Session 3: Monday 23rd June 

We hope that we are able to add more dates.  

 

As Nether Green Infant School is such a short distance from school, we will walk the sports crew 

there (Stumperlowe Park Road, S10 3QP) at 12.15pm. This will mean your child will be able to eat 

their school dinner or packed lunch prior to us heading up to the infants. The lunchtime club will 

finish at 1.00pm, therefore we will be back at school for 1.15pm. Your child will then head into 

class and join in with their afternoon lessons as normal.  

 

For the lunchtime club, please ensure that your child is wearing their orange sports crew t-shirt 

and/or hoodie. They will also need to wear appropriate footwear in order to lead a physically active 

session. In the event of warm weather, shorts and a cap are recommended, plus a water bottle 

which we can carry up to the venue. 

 

To give permission for your child to attend, please tick the box on Parent Pay by Friday 6th 

of June.  

 

Best wishes, 

Mr H. Allen  

 

 
 


